LINCOLNIMERCURY:

1000 Merritt Blvd. 410-282-6300
Baltimore, Md. 21222

Dear S.1.P. Kids,

Thank you for the terrific event this weekend. We are so
proud to be able to provide such an important program to our
community. This was a fantastic weekend and we were very
impressed in how everything came together. It is obvious that you
spent a lot of time coordinating things so this event would be
successful. We really appreciate that it was so easy for us to bring
this program in. You did a great job getting the word out to the
parents in our community and arranging so many activities. The
rock-climbing wall brought in by Sokol Baltimore Gymnastics was
an especially big hit.

Sincerely,

Mario DiBene
General Manager



